Town of Sutton
Sewer Commission Meeting

3/13/24

Members Present: Jack Sheehan

Dan Lessard

Carl Licopoli

Don Obuchowski
Jack opened the meeting opened at 2:00p.m. All were in attendance,
The Pledge of Allegiance.
Jack motioned to accept the minutes from the 2/14/24. Carl approved.

No Public Forum.

James Dyment and Adam Weiss from BETA provided update regarding the PLC replacement.
The PLC is the brain components of the controller. The current PLC is the original from early
2000’s and will not be supported much longer. There have been issues which were repaired and
need to be replaced. The DEP would like this completed by 2027,

Don would like to have BETA stay on in an advisory capacity. BETA will identify any
engineering needs,

Blackstone Street is on track. The tank is in and lines are out to the road. The pump station status
at Catelli Bros., in regards to ownership, will be determined by Town Council.

Articles Proposed: 1) PLC Upgrade
2} Paying Millbury Sewer Break Bill

Funding will come out of the Enterprise Acct.

Old Business: None

New Business: None

Next meeting April 10, 2024 @2:00p.m.

Jack suggested motioned to adjourn meeting, Dan made motion and Carl L.
Adjourned @ 2:35p.m.
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